



Welcome to the 2020 Fall RAMP Users' Group Virtual Meeting







Protecting People and the Environment

ZOOM GOV TECH CHECK

Sound Check

You should hear some music playing. If not, try these options...

- For computer audio:
 - Make sure your speaker is turned up, you won't need a mic
 - Or, try phoning in (see below)
- For calling in using a phone:
 - Click the ^ next to mute on the bottom left of the Zoom control bar,
 - Then click "switch to phone audio" and dial in with the pop-up info
 - Chat the host if you still have a problem.





Webinar Logistics



- Audio All participants will be muted, keep yourself muted.
- Questions
 - Questions will be addressed at the end of the presentations.
 - Please type your name, country, the question, and the person the question is directed to in the CHAT (see image below):



- If you have questions after the meeting, please email the questions to <u>RAMP.ADMIN@pnnl.gov</u>
- Closing Session there will be no closing session
- Electronic Certificates available per request only. Please email <u>RAMP.ADMIN@pnnl.gov</u>
- Technical Issues please email Tanya Korotkov at <u>RAMP.ADMIN@pnnl.gov</u>



Opening Agenda



8:00 – 8:05 AM	Opening and Housekeeping	Bruce McDowell PNNL RAMP Program Manager
8:05 – 8:10 AM	Welcome	Ray Furstenau, Director Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research
8:10 – 8:15 AM	Welcome from the RAMP Team	John Tomon, Chief Radiation Protection Branch
8:15 – 8:30 AM	Inspections during a Pandemic	Phil McKenna, Chief Oversight and Support Branch
8:30 – 8:45 AM	What Does Emergency Response Look Like During a Pandemic	Jeff Kowalczik, CHP Emergency Response Coordinator
8:45 – 9:00 AM	RAMP User Meeting Information & Roll Call	Vered Shaffer, Ph.D. NRC RAMP Program Manager





The Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research



Raymond Furstenau, Director Welcome





The Office of Nuclear Regulatory Research:

Radiation Protection Branch



John Tomon, Chief

Welcome from the RAMP Team





Again Welcome!

We are glad you are here!

For questions, comments, issues, suggestions and others:

EMAIL: RAMP.ADMIN@pnnl.gov